
 
 

 
October Newsletter    
Happy Fall! We look forward to a fun October full of learning and discovering!  

 

It looks like a great week of weather for our Lehner Farm field trips. Please meet us with your children 

at Lehner Farms at the times your teachers shared with you. Please go to your child’s teachers when 

you arrive so they can check everyone in for the field trip. Then the teachers will be your and your 

child’s guide throughout all the planned activities.   

  

We are launching our Parent Information Sessions tomorrow, October 3rd. Mrs. Sweress will be discussing 

the topic of fine motor and prewriting skills. Please click on the link below to see all the session dates 

and to sign up to attend. We will have materials and resources to take home for those who attend. The 

next session will be on November 7th discussing Phonemic Awareness.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EAAA728A1F94-44514627-parent 

 

Liberty Township Firefighters will be bringing their firetruck and talking to our classes outside. This is 

always a fun day for the children to talk to a firefighter and to walk through the truck! We are grateful 

for their visit.  

 

Please see details for our Halloween parades below. We hope you can join us to see the children in 

their costumes.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 
Oct 3 Parent Information Session  

Oct 4 & 5 Lehner Farm Field Trips 

Oct 10 & 11 School photos 

Oct 10 & 11 Storytime in the Sanctuary 

Oct 17 & 18 Firefighter visits 

Oct 19 & 20 No School 

Oct 31  Halloween parade 11:10 and 2:40 

Nov 1  Halloween parade 11:10   

 

 

Halloween celebrations 
The children are invited to dress up in their costumes to celebrate Halloween at school. Please 

remember we do not allow costume masks or any weapons as part of the costume worn to school.  

You are welcome to join us in the church sanctuary to watch our Halloween parade as your children 

walk past on their way to collect treats. On the day of your child’s class’s Halloween celebration, please 

arrive at the church entrance after 11:00 or after 2:30 to be in place when the parades begin. We look 

forward to celebrating this fun day with your children at school. Our Kindergarten and Kindergarten 

Enrichment students will be passing out candy to the preschoolers and will not be walking in the 

parade. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EAAA728A1F94-44514627-parent


 

 

Storytime in the Sanctuary 
We are excited to have our Storytime in the Sanctuary return this month with Pastor Sarah, Pastor Chris 

and Rachel Warren, Director of Children’s Ministry. You are welcome to join us in the church sanctuary 

at 11:10 or 2:40 to join your child’s class for a brief bible story. Please let the children return to their 

classrooms with their teachers and then go to the classroom doorway to meet your child at the normal 

pick-up time.  
 

Lunch N Munch  
Many students have been enjoying our Lunch ‘N Munch program! If you are still interested in enrolling 

your child, please sign up on the monthly sheets available at the welcome desk.  Please contact 

Allison Blue at welcome@newhopepreschool.com if you have any questions.  

 

Drop-off   
Please have your children ready with backpacks on, hugs given and the children on the passenger 

side of the vehicle. We appreciate your assistance in making this process run smoothly. 
 

October Tuition 
The monthly installment tuition payment will be processed today,  October 2nd. Anytime the first of the 

month is on a Saturday or Sunday, the billing will occur the following Monday.  
 


